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Please stop House Bill 2027. Existing rules are adequate for the review and denial or approval
of a pedestrian bridge over this section of the Deschutes River. This important connection has
been discussed in our area and known to property owners for decades. | live blocks away to
the east of the proposed location and (unlike Tim Phillips, his fake Upper Deschutes
Conservation Council, and the ignorant Gene Whisnant) I have been looking forward to this
trail connection for years. Tens of thousands of voters, residents and visitors have been
looking forward to this connection. Don't be bought or influenced into this special interest
legislation.

Rebecca Spurger

Pond Meadow Ct

Bend
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